
INDUSTRY RECALL: DOLE SALAD KIT UNDECLARED ALLERGEN 
MIDWEST FOODS IS NOT INVOLVED

This voluntary recall is due to possible undeclared allergens (egg) in Dole™ Sesame Asian Chopped Salad Kit. 
The dressing and topping kit (masterpack) designed for a different Dole product was unintentionally used 

during a portion of the production of the salad. Dole Fresh Vegetables, Inc. is coordinating closely with 
regulatory officials. No illnesses or allergic reactions have been reported to date in association with the recall. 

However, people who have an allergy to eggs may have a serious or life-threatening allergic reaction if they 
consume this product or products containing eggs.

The product lot code and Best if Used by Date is located on the upper right corner of each bag and the UPC 
code is located on the bottom right corner of the back of each bag. The impacted products were distributed in 
AK, CA, ID, KS, MO, OK, OR, TX AND UT. Consumers are advised to check product they have in their homes and 

discard any product matching the production description, UPC codes, product lot code and Best if Used by 
Date listed below.

Retailers and consumers with questions may call the Dole Consumer Center at 1-800-356-3111, 
which is open 24 hours a day.

Once again, Midwest Foods is NOT involved in this recall. If you have any other questions please reach out to 
your Business Development Associate or contact customer service at 773.927.8870
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Indsutry Recall: Dole Fresh Vegetables, Inc. is voluntarily recalling a limited number 
of cases of Dole™ Sesame Asian Chopped Salad Kit due to undeclared allergen
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https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/shenandoah-growers-inc-issues-limited-voluntary-recall-certain-imported-organic-basil-because?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

